
 

 

 

Glatzová & Co. Provided Help to Šatník Praha Foundation 

Each of us may find ourselves in a situation where we need help and support from those around 
us. The people at Glatzová & Co. are ready to lend a helping hand wherever it is needed. We can't 
save the world, but we can do our bit to help others. 

The March 12 event was exactly in this spirit of the text from our website. Glatzová & Co tied first 
collaboration with the Šatník Praha Foundation, which focuses on helping single parents and 
seniors.   

The firm's employees participated in a collection of material donations. Clothes for adults and 
children, shoes, sports equipment, books, toys and other necessary items were collected and 
then delivered to Šatník's premises in the Holešovice market. 

In addition to material donations, we also offered our labour force. For one day, four colleagues 
volunteered their time and energy to help with routine operational processes - primarily hanging 
clothes from donors on hangers or cleaning the corner after children's visitors.  

All volunteers agreed that it was an interesting experience and that the whole project was very 
worthwhile.  

"Thank you so much. It's absolutely wonderful. This support helps us a lot to save costs," wrote 
Nora Fridrichová, journalist and founder of the foundation.  

Šatník is open daily from 10 am to 5 pm. Seniors can come in to collect clothes and other items 
for themselves; single parents can collect items for themselves and their children with the 
necessary documents (a judgment and a rental agreement).  

The cooperation between the law firm Glatzová & Co. and Šatník Praha has shown how synergy 
between the private sector and non-profit organisations can bring concrete help to those in 
need. 

More information about the foundation: https://www.satnikpraha.cz/  
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